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End of the week:
* Thank you to all the parents who made it to our Speech and Language workshop on Wednesday morning. We hope you
found it useful. We have another workshop planned for the summer term for those who weren’t able to make it.

* We raised £107.70 for NSPCC during last week’s Number Day! Thank you!

Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

Article 30 - minority culture, language and religion:
Children have the right to use their own language, culture and religion - even if these are not shared by most
people in the country where they live.
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Important information:
* We hope you all have a lovely half term, enjoy the break and stay safe. School will reopen on Monday 26th February at
8.40am.

* World book day is on Thursday 7th March and this year our theme will be Superheroes! Fictional characters or
everyday ‘superheroes’ in our lives. Please see letter sent out earlier today for more information.

* Book swap - in order to promote reading, children can take part in a book swap, children bring a book into school which
they have completed reading and swap it for another book they’d like to add to their collection. Books need to be brought in
by Wednesday 6th March.

* International Women's Day is on Friday 8th March. On this day we will be celebrating the inspirational women
in our lives by inviting them into school for a special event. The event will start at 9am and last around 1 hour.
Invites will be sent home during the first week back. Don’t worry, we will celebrate International Men’s Day in
November!

* Please remember to visit our school website for all of our upcoming events:
https://cheetwood.manchester.sch.uk/calendar/

Words of the week

shudder You shook because you were cold, frightened or disgusted.

uproar Lots of shouting and noise because people are very upset about something.

https://cheetwood.manchester.sch.uk/calendar/


Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 91.8% Year 2: 97.9%

Year 3: 90.7% Year 4: 91.7%

Year 5: 98.5% Year 6: 96.1%

Overall Attendance is 94.6%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.

Year Reading Writing Maths

Nursery:
Reception:
Year 1:
Year 2:
Year 3:
Year 4:
Year 5:
Year 6:

Gurnoor
Amina
Mohamed
Talha
Ayoub
Sani
Elizabeth
Kaireece

Guneet
Zohaan
Zyna
Theo
Amanda
Mairo
Telmuun
Ruqayyah

Iyanna
Zyad
Musa
Haroon
Ishitha
Katia
Awais
Firenze

Sportsmanship Right holder

Year 1: Asiya & Johann
Year 2: Mayra & Theo
Year 3: Mason & Aliyah
Year 4: Gia & Sama
Year 5: Bineet & Awais
Year 6: AIla & Laith

Aiyla
Fatima
Zohair
Faaria
Ataullah
Yasser
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